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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Due to a water main break on the corner of West Burton Street and North 
Stanford Street, residents in the area may be experiencing lower than normal 

water pressure.  
 

Maintenance crews are working diligently to resolve the issue. 
 

Thank you for your patience in this matter.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


